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Media Statement           
4 December 2019  
 

The following statement can be attributed to a spokeswoman from the Royal Flying Doctor Service:  

 

The Royal Flying Doctor Service responded to two separate motor vehicle accidents in the South 

West region this morning, retrieving and aero medically treating three patients with multiple injuries.  

The first motor vehicle incident involved two patients, while one patient was retrieved from the second 

incident.   

Two crews and two PC-12 turboprop aircraft were tasked to retrieve the patients to Perth. All three 

patients were subsequently transferred to the Royal Perth Hospital Trauma Unit.  

Due to patient confidentiality, no further information is available from the Royal Flying Doctor 

Service regarding these incidents.  
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